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For  immediate release
This Takes the Biscuit!
Investors in Private Rented accommodation face another stealth tax. With the introduction of:- 
1. €200 per dwelling charge, 
2. Rental Income 1-2% levy, 
3. An increase of capital gains tax on disposal of property,
4. A further €300 charge for buildings energy rating certification,
5. VAT increases of .5%,
Why should landlords supply accommodation to Government Department and Agencies with these charges and the added distraction of having to accept way below market rents for tenants on rent assistance?    
Landlords are legally obliged to register all tenancies with a board, which is totally and absolutely defective in its ability to effectively administer the process of registration and the dispute resolution mechanism.
Discrimination is a word bandied around in circles in recent years but has never been applied in any situation to landlords where it is totally and absolutely rampant.  Landlords have got to take a stand somewhere, this is it we will have to call the shots going forward.
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